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RECONSTRUCTION OF COUNTY KR (COUNTY H TO OLD GREEN BAY ROAD) 
SOUTH FRONTAGE ROAD CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is currently reconstructing multi-lane roadways in and around the Wisconn Valley 
Development. As part of this construction, County KR, between County H and Old Green Bay Road, is being reconstructed to a 4-lane concrete 
roadway. All lanes of traffc are scheduled to be open by fall 2022. The construction of a new roadway, South Frontage Road, east of the Union 
Pacifc Railroad, is scheduled for the next phase of the project (as shown on map below). Highlights of the proposed construction schedule are 
provided below: 

PROJECT WORK EXPECTED TO BEGIN THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 5: 
• Excavating of roadway. 
• Grading of roadway. 
• Storm sewer. 

UPCOMING PROJECT WORK EXPECTED TO BEGIN MID-OCTOBER: 
• Curb and gutter installation 
• Concrete driveway paving. 

UPCOMING PROJECT WORK EXPECTED TO BEGIN LATE OCTOBER: 
• Asphalt roadway & driveway paving. 

The project team will reach out to residents directly prior to any driveway access impacts. 

All work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
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Map not to scale 

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project! 

Find us online at: Project Contacts: Gina Howell 
projects.511wi.gov/fdr/ Construction Public Involvement 

Cell: (414) 750-8688 
Email: Gina@devorpr.com 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 


